THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
James F. Notter

November 5, 2010

TO: School Board Merpbers
FROM: James F. Notter
Superintendent hools

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO WITHDRAW
ITEM H-1, EMPLOYMENT AGREEMENT FOR GENERAL
COUNSEL EMERITUS - EDWARD ]. MARKO, FROM THE
NOVEMBER 9, 2010, REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

I respectfully request to withdraw the above referenced item. This is being
requested as a result of the need to have the selected new Attorney’s contract
completed and presented to the School Board for approval. The selected new
Attorney’s contract is in the negotiations process, which is anticipated to be
completed Monday, November 8, 2010. At tﬁat time, [ will bring forward his and
Mr. Marko's contracts for approval by the School Board. In the event that we do
not reach agreement with the new Attorney, the School Board will need to
modify Mr. Marko’s existing agreement accordingly.

Thank you.
JEN:vh

¢: Executive Leadership Team




